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100 Mile House Curling Club
Box 924,100 Mile House, BC VOK 2EO

Phone--250-395-4442

April 9, 2021

Cariboo Regional District
Suite D - 180 North 3rd Avenue
Williams Lake, B.C.
V2G 2A4

Dear Directors;

On behalfofthe 100 Mile HouseCurlingClub, 1 would liketothankyoufor

your continued support. Your support and the hard work of our volunteers
allow us to provide an affordable recreation opportunity to all the people
of the South Cariboo. 1 would also like to thank Darron Campbell and Josh
Dickerson and the staff at the South Cariboo Recreation Center. Their
cooperation plays an essential part in the successful operation ofour club.

1 have included with this letter a copy of our five-year plan and a report on
our activities and achievements for the 2020 - 2021 curling season.The
five-year plan is designed to maintain our goal of spending excess revenue
on the maintenance and improvement of the curling rink while continuing
to maintain a solid financial position. With this objective in mind, we have

put our five-year plan on hold until we know if and/or when and under
what conditions we will be allowed to return to curling. We curled for eight
weeks in October, November and December of 2020. If we are able to
return to curling for a full season and our support remains stable, we would
like to proceed with the water treatment project indicated in our five-year

plan. Installing a water treatment system is now cost effective as the new
deep well water supply requires more treatment reducing the payback time



on a new system to under eight years. Our current system uses tanks that
must be sent away for servicing twice a year. The previous surface water
required the tanks to be serviced once every two years. Ifyou are able to
share a portion of the cost of the new system, it would enable the club to

proceed earlier than currently planned. The club would like to request that
an inspection ofthe decorative masonry blocks nearthe main entrance be
made. It appears that some of the blocks are coming loose and beginning
to fall away from the main structure.

The 100 Mile House Curling Club is looking forward to being able to return
to curling in the fall of 2021 in cooperation with the Cariboo Regional
District. We will, of course follow whatever guidelines are set by the
Cariboo Regional District and the Provincial Health Officer.

Sincerely,

^\^^s^^^
Gordon Smith
President
100 Mile House Curling Club



100 Mile House Curling Club

Capital purchases
Report created Aptil 9, 2021

Description

2010/21

Actual 2020/21 2021/22 1021/13 2023/24 2024/25

Junior Rocks

Water Treatment

Bathroom renovations (upstairs men s)

NewT\/
Bar Renovation

Boot cleaner

520

946

2,500

3,000

2,500

5,200

1,500

2,500

13,500

2,500

Maintenance room reno 1,000

ColourCopier

Dividers

Kitchen Improvements

Chairs
lceCube Maker(bar)

lce Scraper

Emergency situstions

500

2,000

1,500

800

5,000

1,500

15,000

1,500

2,000

1,500 1,500

Total purchases 1,466 10,500 9,800 16,500 12,700 17,500

2020/21 renovations were done in April 2020
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100 Mile House Curling Club
Box 924, 100 Mile House, BC VOK 2EO

Phone: 250-395-4442

2020 - 2021 SUMMARY OF CLUB ACTIVITIES & ACHIEVEMENTS

MEMBERSHIP

NOTE 1: Lac La Hache below have not been members in prior years. This year thatleague
became a 100 Mile league
NOTE 2: Most of our young curlers stopped curling due to mask mandates. We had 105

members, but 13 very young people didn't curl due to required masks. That would have

also lowered our average age

BONSPIELS-Teams

JUNIOR

DROP-IN - stopped Dec 3rd, 2020

2018/19 2019/2020 2020/21 C-19

Members 94 84 92

Average Age 57.04 58.2 59.21

Total Teams 36 32 40

Mixed 12 10 6

Men's 8 8 9

Ladies' 8 8 5

Doubles 8 6 16

Sunday 4

Total 46 63 o
Mixed 14 14 o
Men's 15 18 o
Ladies' 17 16 o
Doubles 15 o

Curlers 20 20 o
Students 246 94 o

Wed- Individual 436 368 108

Wed-Curlers 45 35 25



Events

Lac La Hache - Now Sunday League

OTHER INFORMATION

No events took place due to Covid - 19 restrictions.

Officiating
No training of officials took place.

Sponsorship
Steady butchanging

Capital Purchases and Improvements

The five-year plan was put on hold due to the negative impact an early end
to curling would create. We did rebuild our shoe cleaner and the storage
reel for the hose used to flood the ice. We sold one set of rocks and some

old random rocks.

Website / Facebook

PROMOTIONS at date ofAGM

Mon - Individual 42 91 22
Mon-Curlers 30 37 12

Curlers 21 20 Moved to leagues

2018/19 2019/20 2020/21
Website page hits (yr) 5398 5652 4038

FaCebOOk (followers) 76 112 120

Instagram (foiiowers) 9 75 94


